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Message from Mrs Mead 

Good Evening Everyone, and welcome back 

for what is shaping up to be one of our 

busiest terms yet! 

I hope you all had a lovely half term break 

when it was so nice to see the sun at last. 

Hopefully it will make a return appearance 

for us tomorrow so that we can enjoy our 

Fish and Chips outside and are able to have 

some fun with our families, friends and 

neighbours – If not we will eat in school        

Hope to see you there! 

Take Care                                       

Mrs Meadx 

Team Trekenner 
     BE KIND      FOLLOW INSTRUCTIONS      LOOK AFTER OUR RESOURCES              

                     

 
                                                                                            

 

 

  Our Trekenner Stars 

 
 Since our last newsletter, Golden Promise awards  

have been given to 

  OSCAR [s], WILLIAM [s], TEDDY [s],  

AIDEN [s] and ISLA [s] 

 

MEGAN [b], RONNIE [b], CALLUM [b], 

LIBBY [b] and OLIVER B [b] 

 

 EVIE [o], CASSIUS [o], FINLEY,  

JOSE [o] and FREYA [o]  

 for being kind and tolerant of others. 

 

Headteacher’s Awards were given to: 

  

SQUIRRELS: 

CORY, THEO, LOUIS, JOSEPH and TRISTAN 

 

BADGERS 

OLIBER B, NELLY, OLLIE, MEGAN and ALFIE 

 

OWLS: 

ISABEL, RUBEN, KANE, EZRA and OSCAR 

 

For having excellent attitudes to learning and making 

progress through the term 
 

                                                   

 

 
 

 

 

 

At the end of last term I am 

delighted to say that 

attendance was back up to 

above 98% for the whole 

school so well done all of you. 

Squirrels held on to the cup 

with an amazing 99.2%! 

 

Going into the last half term of 

the year the house cup points 

stand at (term) total 

Chestnuts (430) 1913, 

Sycamores (431) 2048 

Oaks (400) 1711 
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Y6 SATS 

 
 
The children were then delighted to be presented with their Leavers 

hoodies on The Friday before the half term holidays which they can 

wear with pride for the rest of their time at Trekenner. 

[A big thanks to FOTS for providing these!] 

 

 
 
 

After a stressful week when 

they all applied themselves 

brilliantly to the SATS, Y6 

spent the Friday of that 

week at Trethorne with Mrs 

Jeffery as a reward for all 

their hard work this year. 

CORNWALL SCHOOL GAMES DANCE WORKSHOP 

Wednesday 29th May 2024 

 

           
 

 

Five of our children went to a dance 

workshop led by Rob Minnear from the 

Hall for Cornwall Dance Company at 

Coads Green School. 

Thy enjoyed working together and with 

pupils from two other schools to create 

a piece exploring climate and the sea. 

It looks like they had a great time! 

DUCHY CROSS COUNTRY 
Another big shout out to Billy, Cody and Ollie G for another amazing run at 

Duchy on the 17th May. 

They all finished in the top 30 with Billy coming 9th out of over 120 runners. 

Well Done boys !  
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Heads Up 2024! [Dates for your Diary] 
 

W05/06 D-Day 80 Commemoration Lunch @12noon until 1:30pm 

Th13/06 Y3/Y4 Cricket Tournament 

T25/06 Sports Day                T02/07 [Reserve Sports Day] 

Th25/06 Y5/Y6 Athletics Day @Launceston College 

W03-F05/07 KS2 Residential to Porthpean Outdoor Centre 

Th11-F12/07 Summer Performance 

M15-Tu16/07 Y6 Transition Days @Launceston College 

M15/07 Moving Up Day 

Th18/07 Bags To School 

Tu23/07 Leavers Assembly [Pupils Last Day] 

W24/07 INSET DAY [Last Day of Term] 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PORTHPEAN RESIDENTIAL 

Wednesday 3rd – Friday 5th July 
The Key Stage 2 children who have signed up are getting excited about 

this amazing tri where they will sleep [of the floor] in tents, take part in 

watersports, climbing and games as well as having yummy food and 

entertainment in the evening. 

[I wish I was going!]   

I will be sending more details re kit etc next week and there will be a 

pre-trip parents meeting on Monday 16th June in Owls Class @6pm to go 

over everything and answer any questions. 

IN the meantime, please have a look at the Parent Zone on the centre’s 

website using the link below: 

Parent Zone - Porthpean Outdoor 

There are still some places available for this trip so if your child has 

changed their mind and would now like to go – please get in touch and we 

can sort something out. 

 

  

 
 
 

 
 

Trekenner will remember and celebrate the 80th Anniversary 

of Operation Overlord tomorrow, 5th June in preparation for 

the national celebration on the 6th  

Due to a kind donation from Lezant Parish Council and the 

resourcefulness of our brilliant cook, Caroline, we are able to 

have a fish and chip lunch with our families and members of 

the local community to remember those who landed on the 

beaches in France in 1944. 

 
Lunch will be served on the field from 12 noon and will be 

followed by a [short] concert from the children who will return 

to schoo for the rest of the afternoon around 1:30. 

We’re looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

D-DAY 80 Celebrations at Trekenner 

https://porthpean.com/education/parent-zone/

